
Class 3  

Curriculum Letter    January 2018 

Happy New Year! 

Welcome back Class 3 parent and carers. I 

hope you all had a lovely holiday and are now 

well rested and ready for the year ahead. 

The children in Class 3 have made a fantastic 

start to 2018. We dove straight into our new 

units for Maths, English and History and I have 

been very impressed with the enthusiasm and 

energy of the class towards their learning.  

English 

In English we are looking at the well-known 

myth King Midas and his golden touch. We 

have looked at other examples of characters 

who possess a magic touch and myths. We 

will be delving deeper into writing myths of 

our own as the unit progresses. 

Maths 

I have been incredibly impressed at the 

children’s confidence with telling the time. 

This is a unit that has proven very difficult in 

the past in other schools, however the 

children here at Cadmore End have wowed 

me with their knowledge and understanding. 

Keep it up Class 3! Keep practising at home as 

well! 

 

Sadie and Oscar doing a Talk Task. 

 

History 

In history we have started the unit of Ancient 

Egypt. So far we have looked at the 

geographical aspects of the country but will be 

looking further into the social structures of an 

Ancient Egyptian society and, of course, the 

pyramids.  

Heads up! There will be a home project set 

over February half term based on the topic of 

Ancient Egypt. This can be in the form of a 

poster, 3D model, information leaflet or even 

a PowerPoint.  

Reading 

Please make sure your child reads every day 

and that his/her reading record is signed by an 

adult. Children who have read 4 evenings a 

week (and have their reading record signed) 

will be rewarded on a Friday, so please ensure 

this is done so your child is not left out. 

PE Kits  

The amount of children in the class with 

either no or partially incomplete PE kits last 

term was very disappointing. Every child 

should bring in their full kit ready for PE on 

Mondays and Wednesdays. Preferably we 

would like the PE kits to stay at school and 

only brought home for washing. Please ensure 

your child comes to school with a complete 

PE kit. 

Please note! 

I will be going off on my overdue honeymoon 

from Friday 12th January until Monday 29th 

January. In the meantime, the class will be left 

in the very capable hands of Mrs Gibbins. She 

will be carrying on the topics we have started 

ensure the children continue making excellent 

progress.  

King regards, 

Mrs Alvarez 

Class 3 Teacher 


